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For more information,  please contact Enrique Flores by For more information,  please contact Enrique Flores by 
phone at  (314)747phone at  (314)747--2332 or by email at 2332 or by email at 

floresenr@wustl.edu floresenr@wustl.edu   

The The Safe Car Program  Safe Car Program  offers free steering wheel locks offers free steering wheel locks 
to residents and employees of  Forest Park Southeast  to residents and employees of  Forest Park Southeast  
businesses.  businesses.  Forest Park Southeast residents and Forest Park Southeast residents and 
Employees who are interested in receiving  a free Employees who are interested in receiving  a free 
steering wheel lock can pick up an application at 4400 steering wheel lock can pick up an application at 4400 
Chouteau beginning Chouteau beginning August 1, 2014.  August 1, 2014.  The application The application 
deadline is deadline is August 31, 2014.  Quantities are limited August 31, 2014.  Quantities are limited 
and will be offered on a first come first server basis. and will be offered on a first come first server basis.   
  
When parking your car please remember these Park When parking your car please remember these Park 
Smart Tips: Smart Tips:   
  
••  Lock you car. Remove keys. Don’t make it Inviting Lock you car. Remove keys. Don’t make it Inviting 

for a criminalfor a criminal  
••  Keep packages out of sight. Secure large items in Keep packages out of sight. Secure large items in 

your trunk.your trunk.  
••  Do not leave radar detectors, stereos, phones, laptop Do not leave radar detectors, stereos, phones, laptop 

computers or other easily removable valuables in computers or other easily removable valuables in 
plain sight. If you can, take them with you.plain sight. If you can, take them with you.  

••  If you place items in your trunk, please do so before If you place items in your trunk, please do so before 
arriving at your destinationarriving at your destination  


